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Board Member Meeting Summary
April 2nd, 2025 

Members: Dean Klein, Awa Conteh, Mike Merrill, Vickey Merrill, Cullen Ryan, Ginny Dill, Dan Hodgkins, Gerald Botta, Hanna Gregory, Erin Kelly, Beverly Hubbard, Chris Bicknell, Norm Maze, Cheryl Harkins, Donna Kelly, Lauren Bustard, Kelly Watson, Tara Hembree, Scott Tibbits, Mike Shaughnessy.

Summary:
- Discussed HUD funding and contract renewals
- Reviewed changes in grant agreement language
- Explored contingency planning due to funding uncertainties
- Discussed new board member nominations and transition process
- Reviewed committee restructuring efforts

Meeting Minutes Review:
· Mike Merrill made a motion to approve minutes.
· Donna Kelley seconded the motion to approve minutes
· Minutes Approved.

HUD Funding:
- New clauses added related to anti-discrimination, immigration, and other policy restrictions
- Organizations considering legal review of new contract language

Contingency Planning:
- Preparing for potential funding reductions
- Executive directors of COC grantees meeting to discuss strategies

Board Transition:
- 50 candidates applied for new board positions
- Nominating committee has been reviewing candidates
- Proposed transition meeting on May 28th
- Current board will have final meeting on May 1st, 2025.
- New board expected to start in summer

Restructuring Committees:
- Moving to seven committees
- Chairs will be officially notified soon
- Detailed presentation planned for next meeting

Action Items:
- Send an addendum of grant agreement to Scott 
- Conduct legal review of new grant agreement language (Dan/Preble Street)
- Notify board member candidates by mid-April (Dean)
- Prepare for the board transition meeting on May 28th, 2025
- Finalize committee restructuring details (Dean and Kelly)
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